
Volunteer Positions Available 
 

 

The Eagle Springs HOA annual meeting is rapidly approaching, scheduled for 

January 30, 2025.  Two of our current board members are planning to step down so 

there will be at least two vacancies.  We could use even more willing individuals to 

bring our board up to 7 members.   

It is a challenge for the current number of volunteer board members to 

successfully carry out all the responsibilities involved during the year in order to 

provide Eagle Springs homeowners with the type of quality neighborhood of which 

you can be proud. 

There are also opportunities to participate in various committees such as pool, 

landscape, architectural review, food trucks, neighborhood events, and more. 

If you have an interest in contributing to the success of Eagle Springs, please 

consider volunteering.    

If you would like to be considered for a board position, please fill out the form 

that will be included in the Annual Board Meeting packet. This should arrive 

approximately two weeks prior to the board meeting. 

Please mail the form back to the Sentry Office no later than 2 weeks before the 

annual meeting. 

 


